
RULES FOR THE LA FLAMA AWARD

FEDERACIÓ DE JOVENTUTS MUSICALS DE 
CATALUNYA AND THE VIC QUARTET ACADEMY 

In order to contribute to the promotion of new chamber music ensembles that

appear in Catalonia and to help them along their professional path, Joventuts

Musicals de Catalunya and the Vic Quartet Academy created the La Flama Award

in 2023. This prize is awarded, for each of the categories, to the most promising

chamber ensemble of the Academy, which is held in mid-July at L'Atlàntida de

Vic,  Osona's  Performing  Arts  Centre.  The  award  is  aimed at  stable  chamber

music ensembles with a minimum of  two years'  experience and at least one

member who was born or musically trained in Catalonia. With the support of

Gerard  Claret  and  the  Federació  de  Joventuts  Musicals  de  Catalunya,  the

teachers of the Quartet Academy, Abel Tomàs and Gerhard Quartet, will  each

choose the ensemble with the best outlook and growth potential from among

those  participating in  the Quartet  Academy.  The award  will  consist  of  a  first

presentation concert at the Petit Palau of the Palau de la Música Catalana and a

tour as part of the Xarxa de Músiques de Catalunya [Musical Youth Network of

Catalonia]. The organisation reserves the right to declare any award void. If this

should happen, the jury may award two awards for the same category.


